
 
 

Captains Logbook   One hundred twenty-third entry: March 20, 2018 

Me tinks the weather be with us, and we finally be shedding the doldrums!  I see sunlight 

and smiling faces and warmth upon me face as I walk the decks.  We are moving into 

busier season with lots of upcoming socials and raising a few doubloons using the wee 

candies!  Not to mention, the concert season be coming!  Pay yer shares or face the wrath 

of the one we call Noonan!  Enjoy the fair weather as we sail into Spring!  And from me 

cabin to yours, Happy St. Patrick’s Season!  Tis not just a day, but a way of life!  Grab 

yerself a pint!  Slainte! 

Billy Brehm, the Pirate King 
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Social Events 

Social Navigators  

 

Yo-Ho Cheryl & Flip Flop Dave 

Summertime…  
And the livin’ is easy.. 
Party with a Purpose                                                                                         

Chicago Parrothead Events: 

 

 

March 23rd: The Chicago Parrothead Club welcomes Scott Kirby back to Chicago!  HB 

Jones 551 S. York St. Elmhurst, IL. 60126. Doors @ 11 A.M.   Show @ 1:00 P.M. 3 hour set!  

Since it is still a bit cold out....we will be in a nice warm atrium and we have the whole atrium 

reserved for us at HB Jones!  We ask for a donation to the cause of just $10 (or more if you 

really like the show!) that all goes to the musician. We are happy to bring this in for our Trop 

Rock Music lovers!  Come early and stay to socialize...we look forward to a little Summer in 

March! You don't have to go to key west to see Scott!   

  

March 30: Saint Baldricks Event- See Jason Shave His Head for a Great Cause: White 
Eagle Events and Convention Center in Niles on March 30th from 12-4pm.  Come support 

Jason Seigel and the Wheeling Fire Department as they shave their heads in order to support 

the Saint Baldrick’s Foundation.  Help end childhood cancer by making a donation, and/or 

coming out to support the cause!  Thank you, Jason!  

 

Events By Our Other Pheathered Phriends  

April 19th: Don Middlebrook Shot 6 Holes in Our Freezer: New Albany Elks Lodge #270 

426 Pearl Street New Albany, IN  6PM-10:30PM The Elks Lodge will have a seafood buffet 

beginning at 6PM for $11 a person.The doors for Don's show will open at 7:30PM and the show 

will begin at 8PM.  Cover for the show is $5, and free for all Derby Parrothead members in 

good standing.  We hope you will join us for an exciting night of Trop Rock music by obviously 

one of our favorites and one of the best out there. 

 

Registration is now open for “Playin and Givin” benefitting the Pourhouse: Hosted by the 

Phindy (Indianapolis) Parrothead Club Saturday September 14th. Registration is $55 and every 

guest will leave with a special gift.  Music performances by Ryan Berner, Mike Archer, John 

Patti, Nadirah Shakoor and more to be announced. More information online. 
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Social Events  (Cont.) 

 

Your drink of the month is a Bahama Mama, a Tropical because “The 

beach is a state of mind”. 

 

Ingrediants: 

 ½ oz. Rum 

 ½ oz. coconut rum 

 ½ oz. grenadine syrup 

 1 oz. orange juice 

 1 oz. pineapple juice 

  

Put in blender with ice blend and enjoy 

 

Drink Recipe provided by: Vicky Kerr 

April meeting Donation Effort: 

As Good As Gold (Golden Retriever Rescue of Illinois) 

As Good As Gold Is a dog rescue supported and worked by one of our mem-
bers - Joe Sebek. Anyone interested in donating the following types of items 
should bring them to the April meeting. Items of interest include: small & medi-
um leashes & collars, which are in big need. Blankets & puppy pads are also 
needed. Additionally, As Good As Gold dog rescue is having their major fund-
raiser “The Golden Ball” on May 18th. They do a blind draw on wine bottles, 
so if anyone would like to donate wine, that would be greatly appreciated. Once 
again, any cash donated will go to As Good As Gold. Some of the surgeries on 
these dogs cost thousands of dollars. Joe would like to thank everyone in ad-
vance for any and all support that can be provided. 
https://www.asgoodasgold.org/events/ 

 

https://www.asgoodasgold.org/events/


A six yr. old summed up this winter to me this week. 
She stated I have built a snowman, gone sledding, made 

a snow angel and now I want to wear my flip flops. All I 
could say was I feel your pain. Gotta love what comes out 

of the young innocent mouths. 
I’m so done with winter who’s with me!!! 
 

Let’s give a BIG welcome to or new members  
Kelley Graham McNeil 
Kenneth Graham McNeil 
Kristen Graham McNeil 
Matt & Julie Saban 
Doug & Ann McCartney  - Thanks Don & Cheryl 

Welcome and thanks for joining the Phun Pflock. 

Happy Birthday to those celebrating another trip around the sun 
Jim Mahoney  March 20  Ann McCartney  April 4 
John Pachuta  March 21  Cheryl Kuropas  April 6 
Tami Casey   March 22  Michael Scelonge  April 7 
Maddie Batke  March 22  Travis Noparstak  April 10 
Kelley Graham Neil March 23  Mike Metcalf  April 11 
Peg Rossdeutcher  March 25  Joe Klen   April 12 
David Weber  March 28  Jeanette Hagen  April 16 
       Mike Wallin   April 16 
       Gary Kenny   April 17 
 
 
Hope you all have a fantastic day, 
 
 
Vicki Kerr 
Membership Diva  
Chicago Parrothead Club 

Membership news from Pirate Diva Vicki, Arrr... 
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Membership 

Cheryl Wegner 

Real Estate Broker 

630 346 2977 cell 

www.cherylwegner.com 

cheryl.wegner@cbexchange.com 
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Charity Events 

Happy St. Patrick’s Day—a little late—but I am sure everyone had a 

good Irish weekend.  

 

We will be splitting the 50/50 raffle with a club member and the St. 

Baldrick Foundation for March meeting.  

 

The St. Baldrick’s Foundation is a volunteer and donor- powered charity committed to 

supporting the most promising research to find cures for childhood cancers and to giving 

survivors long and healthy lives. 

 

Registration has opened for the 28th Annual “Meeting of the Minds” in Key West.  The 

date of this year’s convention is Wednesday, October 30 to Sunday November 3, 2019 and 

is being called “ License to Chill.” As a reminder you must be a member in good standing 

when registering and when you attend in the fall. I am registered and many of our club 

members have done the same.  PHIP is making a few changes (not enough in my eyes) 

based on surveys sent to attending members. One big change this year is no street fest on 

Friday on Duval.  They are keeping all the music and other events inside the Casa Marina.  

 

Moreover, I am looking for another charity type activity the club can do over the holidays.  

The Baking at Misericorida is very difficult to get time slots for our club. Please submit any 

ideas to me.  

 

I need someone to run the Candy Day on April 27th. I will be attending a Parrot Head 

Regional meeting along with many crewmembers of our club. The meeting will be held in 

Fort Wayne, Ind.  So I cannot attend both. I will need someone to spend the day on our 

corner.  Please contact to discuss the details.  

 

It has been announced that the Chicago Alzheimer’s Walk to End Alzheimer’s will be held 

on Saturday, yes Saturday, October 26, 2019.  This year the event will be held at Soldier 

Field, and the walk is along the lake. As of now we have two club members on the team.  

Please sign up today!!!!!!!! 

 

Dates to Remember: 

April 27, 2019  Misericordia Candy Day 

September 8, 2019  Misericordia Family Fest 

Oct.30-Nov. 3, 2019  Meeting of Minds-Key West   

 

Bob Noonan (AKA—Mayor of MOTM) 

Charity Director, Chicago Parrott Head Club 

Board Member – Alzheimer’s Association – Greater Illinois Chapter 

The Pirate Hood - Charity Page 

Mr. Give Until It Hurts — Bob Noonan 
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Pilothouse Crew 

 

 

Renee Fliss-Secretary 

The Chicago Parrot Head club is a Not For– Profit organization 

whose purpose is to assist in community outreach programs and to 

provide for its members a means of social interaction for people 

interested in Jimmy Buffett’s music and tropical spirit. Any general 

questions regarding our club, contact  billy@chicagoparrotheads.com  -or-  write us at  
 CPHC, PO Box 624, Franklin Park, IL. 60131  The Chicago Parrot Head Club newsletter is a monthly 

publication. If you have any information on an upcoming event you would like published, or a review of a current event,  please contact Joe Klen - No later than the second Friday of the month. 
joeklen@comcast.net 

Teresa Carter -Treasurer Joe Klen-Communications Director 

 


